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Central Headquarters, New Delhi

No. UF/CHQ/CMD/2008 Dated 13.05.2009

To,

Shri Kuldeep Goyal
CMD, BSNL

New Delhi - 110001

Subject : Strike on 19" and 20™ May, 2009 - Call of United Forum - support and
solidarity extended - reg.

Ref. : BSNLEU/103 (JF) dated 06.05.2009

Sir,

As you know, United Forum of BSNL Unions has issued notice for two days strike on
19" and 20" May 2009 for the settlement of their demands' mainly immediate settlement
of wage revision for Non-Executives etc. In this connection it is requested to settle the
issues through negotiations in the interest of BSNL employees and BSNL as a whole. In
case the issues are not resolved and United Forum goes for strike, we will extend our
support and solidarity to the United Forum'’s agitation call.

It is for your kind information please.

With kind regards,

ﬂ@, Yours Sincerely,
PR\
(G.L.Jogi (Prahlad Ralj —

&S, SNEA (i)  GS, AIBSNLEA

Copy to:
» Shri Gopal Das, Director (HRD), BSNL, New Delhi
» Shri Shakeel Ahmed, GM (SR), BSNL, New Delhi
+ Shri V.A.N, Namboodiri, General Secretary, BSNLEU, New Delhi




